
  

ALERT 
VEHICLE KEY FOB CLONING 

                            

 

 

 
 
Please note, currently the trend of duplicating vehicle key fobs via electronic scanning devices is continuing 

to date. 

 

Residents are advised to purchase commercially available RFID blockers for the safekeeping of those fobs. 

 

The “blockers” are available for purchase via online marketplaces and protect from unauthorized 

duplication. 

 

In addition, on August 9th, the NYC Police Department and officers from Public Safety responded to two 

reports of vehicle thefts within the confines of Big Six Towers. BST residents reported two 2020 Toyota 

RAV4’s were stolen from parking lots. 

 

 It is believed the vehicles were hacked by utilizing “CAN Injection” technology. 

 

We are increasing surveillance of the parking lots and advising our staff of this trend.  

 

Please note, although Toyota RAV4’s were stolen, this trend is not limited to that particular manufacturer. 

 

Please see the article on our website, which details the nuts and bolts of the hack. 

  

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR AND SUSPICIOUS INDIVIDUALS WITHIN 

THE BUILDINGS, WALKING THROUGHOUT THE PROPERTY & PARKING LOTS TO 

THE EMERGENCY LINE AT  

 

718.335.8715. 

 

ALL CALLS WILL BE HELD IN STRICT CONFIDENCE
 


